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Dear Parents                                       16th December 2020 

We are almost at the end of this very long and hard term.  Here are a couple of 

reminders.  We wish each and every family a safe and Happy Christmas.  May God fill your 

life with love, joy and peace this Christmas and into the New Year – let us all pray for a 

more settled 2021. 

 
THURSDAY 17TH DECEMBER 

Come to school wearing your Christmas Jumpers 

(Wear your own clothes) 

 
 

THURSDAY 17TH DECEMBER 

We break up for the Christmas Holidays. 

School Gates will open at 2.30pm.  

Please make sure ALL children are collected by 3pm. 

We look forward to welcoming you all back to school on 

Wednesday 6th January 2021 

At this time of Advent, the children would normally be preparing for their Nativity 

presentations and our Carol Service. We have all missed the delight of hearing our 

children sing as we walk up and down the corridor and seeing assorted angels, shepherds 

and kings. Nevertheless, Advent reminds us that in this time of preparation, hope 

remains constant and eternal for all our school community. Our preparations might be 

different but we can still celebrate the joy of the Christ Child being born. On behalf of 

all the Staff and Governors, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all 

your support this term and wish you and your families a very happy, peaceful and safe 

Christmas. 

 

 


